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Dear Parent / Carer

We appreciate that this is a difficult time and are sorry for any distress that has been experienced by you during this time.

We have been committed to keeping you up to date on the work we have been doing to enhance the ward environment.

We are continuing to make positive progress towards reopening the ward to new patients

We are extremely grateful to you for your continued co-operation and support and want to ensure you have ready access to information and new developments.

To help keep you informed we have established a closed group on Facebook.

The page can be access through https://www.facebook.com/groups/515596955925791/ or by searching for NHS GGC Haemato-Oncology Closed Facebook Group

You can join by requesting to be a member of the group and we will add you.

In addition, our clinical, nursing and infection control and senior management staff are also available to discuss anything further.

Regards
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